
the   basis   of   scholarship,   leadership   and   character.      Seigfried
Kiemle,  Floyd  Lodge,  Martin  Dale,  and  Jim  Micklewright  were
initiated during the past year.

Gamma  Sigma  Delta,  which  elects  seniors  in  the  upper  one-
fourth  of  the  class  and  graduate  students  who  have  shown  re-
search   ability   in   agriculture   and   related   departments,   named
Lester Fleming,  John Fomey,  and Paul Needham from the senior
class,  and  graduate  students  Thomas  Svien  and  Dale West.

Roger Sutton was the winner of a George W.  Catt Memorial
Scholarship.     These  awards   are  made  to  worthy  students  with
good  scholastic  records  who  have  earned  the  major  part  of  their
expenses.

The  Charles  Lathrop  Pack  Prize,  awarded  for  the best  essay
on   forestry   subjects   by   students   enrolled   in   the  curriculum   in
Forestry, was won by Don Glaser.

This  is,  indeed,  an  impressive  list  and  one of  which  all  for-
esters have good reason to be proud.    These men have established
a  record  for  all  future  foresters  to  shoot  at.    To  them  we  offer
our congratulations and wishes for continued success.

In[rDdu[inq  Thl]mas  IJ.  RDSEnl]W
New  on  the  Iowa  State  College  Forestry  Staff  is  Thomas  I.

Rosenow  from  Boulder,  Colorado.    Rosenow  is  with  the staff  as
an  assistant  instructor  while  working  for  his  M.S.  degree  in  the
field of utilization.

After  serving  in  the  Air  Corps  for  25  months,  Rosenow  re-
turned  to  Colorado A.  and M.  and  received  his Bachelors  Degree
in  Timber Management  in  1950.    While  in  school he was  active
in the Forestry Club and in dramatics.

Besides   having   an   extensive   education,   Rosenow   has   had
much  experience  with  the  Forest  Service.     He  was  appointed  to
Kemmerer,  Wyoming where he did forage survey work.    La+er he
was  transferred  to  council,  Idaho  as  an  Assistant  Ranger  where
he was engaged in timber marketing.

Mr.  Rosenow  and  his  wife  are  at  present  residing  at  2144
Sunset Drive, here in Ames.

We  welcome  this  new  man  and  wish  him  many  successful
years with the  Iowa State  College Forestry Department.
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